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Attn:  Manager P&S Dept./Traders/Cashier/Manager Reorganization/Manager Dividends
UNIFORM PRACTICE ADVISORY  (UPC # 097-98) December 15, 1998

Bradlees Inc. - Common Stock (BRLYQ)

Notice has been received that the above Company=s Plan of Reorganization (Plan)
filed under Chapter XI of the Federal Bankruptcy Code, was confirmed on November
18, 1998.  Pursuant to the Plan, holders of the above referenced securities will not
receive any distributions of property on account of their interests.  The plan is expected
to become effective on or about the Company's fiscal year end.

Members are reminded of their obligations under NASD Conduct Rule 2310 if they
continue to engage in transactions in the above securities.

William Wrigley Jr. Co. - Class B Stock (WWYWB)

The above Class B stock is currently quoted on OTC Bulletin Board under the symbol
WWYWB.  However, these shares are deemed "super voting" shares and as such are
automatically converted to common shares upon a sale to other than certain permitted transferees.

Members are advised that delivery of either the Class B or common shares are to be
considered a good delivery in settlement of transactions in WWYWB (unless the purchaser is a
permitted transferee under the Company's Articles of Incorporation).

Correction to UPC # 095-98 dated December 11, 1998 - Keller Financial Services

Keller Financial Services for the first 3 months of 1998 made full monthly payments.
From April through September, they paid 25% of the scheduled monthly payments and from
October through December, they made a quarterly payment of 50% of the normal quarterly
payment.  All of these payments were applied to the outstanding principal. The last interest
payment made was for 12/31/97.

Reduced principal amounts for the debentures should be as follows:  $955 for the 9%
bonds, $947.50 for the 10.5% bonds and $944.99 for the 11% bonds.  Effective 12/16/98, the
debentures should trade on a reduced principal basis.

Questions regarding this notice should be directed to: Market Data Integrity Dept., (203)
375-9609.

Dorothy L. Kennedy
Assistant Director


